
FALL YARD WASTE PICK UP 

THE CITY OF KETTLE FALLS WILL 

BE OFFERING A  

YARD WASTE PICK UP ON 

MONDAY, NOVEMBER 7, 2022.   

ANY CITY RESIDENT WANTING 

THIS SERVICE IS REQUIRED TO 

FILL OUT A YARD WASTE PICK UP 

FORM.  FORMS ARE AVAILABLE AT 

CITY HALL AND MUST BE FILLED 

OUT BEFORE NOVEMBER 4, 2022. 

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, 

PLEASE CONTACTCITY HALL AT  

509-738-6821.   

THANK YOU. 


